Victory House — Weekly Update

Week ending Friday 15" May 2020

Hello Victory House!

| hope that you are all well, enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and enjoyed
celebrating VE Day.

In last week’s newsletter we launched the House video competition.

Following requests from students, each house will be making a video - much

like the ‘Big Hello’ video that your teachers recently made for you. As you have

requested, this will be your opportunity to send a video or a picture in, to thank your teachers,
say hello, or to show off what you have been up to during lockdown. We will put all of the
videos and pictures together in one final video, as Victory House’s competition entry. This
competition is open to all students from year 1 up to year 11!

Earlier this week your tutors emailed you to ask for your suggestions for what music you
would like in the Victory House video. Please send these directly to me — otherwise you’ll be
leaving the song choice to myself!

Please feel free to start emailing your videos and pictures to the following email address -
victoryphotos@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk

Please be aware that by sending in your clip, you are agreeing to the clip being used as part
of our video which will be shared on social media. Every person in the clip must be aware of
this.

- Clips must never be filmed in bedrooms, bathrooms or covertly;

- Pupils in the clip should be aware that they are being filmed to take part in this event;
- Pupils in the clip must be appropriately clothed and speak appropriately;

- The deadline for receiving clips is Friday 22nd May.

We aim to produce the videos and release them by Friday 29th May.

Thank you again for the pictures you have been sending in — lots of you are really getting into
your baking!

Please do keep all of the pictures coming in — it is great to hear from you all!

As always, your house team is here for you, and we are eager to hear how you are doing —
whether that be because you are struggling with something, or you just want to say hi - so
please do email your tutor, or a member of the house team.

Stay safe Victory House!
Mr Denford (denfordp@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)



